
Rotary happy to help with 2019
Children’s Games

To the editor:

On Tuesday, Jan. 8, the Rotary Club of Lake Placid participated in the
International Children’s Games by passing out hot chocolate at Mid’s Park.
The weather was terrible but the cocoa was warm and both Rotarians and
student athletes had a blast. Thanks to Sue Cameron and the other
organizers for putting on a great event.

We just wanted to recognize those vendors who helped us with the
International Children’s Games.

– Andrew Quinn at Desperados ordered the hot chocolate mix for us.

– High Peaks Resort mixed the hot chocolate and loaded it into large
containers.

– Price Chopper donated 1,000 hot cups.

– The Harrietstown Housing Authority who lent us some large containers

– The Whiteface chamber of commerce lent us even more large containers!

We served more than 35 gallons of hot chocolate in 700 cups.



Sincerely,

Martha Pritchard Spear

Rotary Club of Lake Placid


